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Exciting News: Welcome Dr. Emily Robbins to Our AllerVie Health team!

We are thrilled to announce that Emily Robbins, DO, will be joining our practice as our newest provider in
Allergy & Immunology!

Dr. Robbins will be practicing at our Naperville and Downers Grove office and brings over extensive
experience in allergic conditions, asthma, food allergies, eczema, and immune-related disorders. With a
background in pediatrics from Staten Island University Hospital and extensive experience in patient care,
education, and research, Emily brings a multidisciplinary, empathetic approach to medicine.

Dr. Emily Robbins combines her research in the NIH's Clinical Microbiome Unit with a strong clinical and
educational background to deliver personalized, science-based care. Her unique training in osteopathic
medicine and religious studies helps her build meaningful connections with patients. She is known for her
compassionate communication, innovative thinking, and commitment to empowering families with
knowledge. With experience in both clinical and research settings, Dr. Robbins offers a well-rounded, patient-
centered approach to care.

Emily Robbins, DO is available to see patients starting in August 2025 and is eager to help patients live in
freedom from their allergy and asthma symptoms. If you would like to book an appointment or have any
questions about these changes, please feel free to call our offices directly at 630.852.4050 and 630.987.4797.

As part of the national AllerVie Health network, we remain committed to providing high-quality allergy and
asthma care and continuing to serve the AllerVie Health - Naperville and Downers Grove community. We are
confident that Emily’s compassionate approach and dedication to individualized patient care make her a
wonderful addition to our team.

We look forward to continuing serving you!

Sincerely,

AllerVie Health
AllerVie Health - Naperville AllerVie Health - Downers Grove
phone: 630.852.4050 | fax: 630.428.9764 phone: 630.987.4797 | fax: 630.852.4688

Important Patient Care Notice:

All patients have the right to see any provider of their choice. If you need to reschedule or make changes to your appointment, please call
your local clinic directly. If you would like to transfer your records to another practice outside of the AllerVie Health network, we will work
with you to transfer your medical records to the physician of your choice, to you personally, or to your legally authorized representative.
In order to request a transfer of your records, please download this medical records release and fax your completed request to
630.428.9764 (Naperville) or 630.852.4688 (Downers Grove). If you do not seek to have your records returned to you or transferred to
another provider of your choice, your records will be maintained at the current clinic location and retained in accordance with record

retention requirements under state law.
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https://www.allervie.com/wp-content/uploads/Allervie-Medical-Records-Release-Form-02-28-25.pdf

